
Hwy. 267 to be torn up for
most of summer
A nearly seven-mile stretch of Highway 267 in Placer County
will be repaved this summer, with work set to start June 1.

The  project  is  from  just  north  of  Schaffer  Mill  Road  to
Brockway Summit. The work involves grinding down the existing
roadway and filling it with hot mix asphalt.

There will be shoulder closures during the day and reversing
one-way  traffic  control  during  nighttime  hours,  with  lane
closures allowed from 6pm-6am Sunday through Friday.

The $3.3 million project is expected to be complete by the end
of September.
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